
Year 4 Edition . 
10/2/2020 . The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
The final event for children to 
look forward to this half term is 
our field trip around the Chorl-
ton area, focusing on the envi-
ronment and incorporating a 
visit to Longford Park to do 
some orienteering and other 
activities. This will take place 
on the morning of Thursday 
13th February.  

In order to do this activity, 
we are politely requesting 
help from our community 
of parents and carers. If 
you are able to help, please 
could you contact either 
school via the normal e-
mail, or your classes teach-
er directly.   

Swimming – This will continue 

as normal until further notice. 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week :  (Plural possessive apostrophes) 

girls’    boys’ 

babies’    parents’ 

teachers’   women’s 

men’s    children’s 

people’s   mice’s 

Next week in English we will be completing our 
work on descriptive writing. 

In maths we will be focusing on area and pe-
rimeter. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our next topic is all about the Anglo-Saxons. We would like children to make an Anglo-Saxon 
artefact of some kind, be it small or large. In the past we have had shields, weapons, purses, gar-
ments of various kinds and even shoes! If your child would like to make something these will be 
displayed in class. The deadline for this work is Friday 28th February. 

English & Maths 

¿Cómo es? What is it like? 

grande Big 

pequeño small 


